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	EMBASSY OF INDIA
KUWAIT



PRESS RELEASE
Subject: New Year Holiday 
The Embassy will be closed on Sunday, 1st January 2017 on the occasion of New Year.  
2.	Emergency consular services will, however, be rendered to all.
3.	The Embassy takes this opportunity to extend warm greetings and best wishes to all members of Indian Community on this occasion. 
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